
From:                                         Greg Hanson [vbcougar@hotmail.com] 
Sent:                                           Saturday, 25 January 2020 7:15 AM 
To:                                               DPE PSVC Central Coast Mailbox 
Subject:                                     Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 review 
  
I have been a resident of watanobbi for 28 years. The airport was here when I moved in. 
The airplane noise is not a problem.  
I want the airport to remain operating unrestricted as it was before the act was invoked. 
The airport is a valuable resource for the central coast. It provides an area for air 
ambulance, fire and rescue, training, both pilot and engineering. It gives local youth an 
opportunity to work in these fields. For charter and tourism it allows people to see 
central Coast from a perspective that otherwise they would not enjoy. From the air it is 
one the most beautiful and diverse landscapes in the country. 
The staff at Warnervale air helped achieve my dream of flying an airplane. I got to see my 
home from the air and realise what a magnificent place this really is. Let others enjoy it 
as I have. 
Greg Hanson. 
  
Sent from my iPad 


